
Township of South Stormont 
P.O. Box 84, 2 Mille Roches Road   
Long Sault ON K0C 1P0 
Tel:  613-534-8889 
Fax:  613-534-2280 
Email:  bids@southstormont.ca  

 

The Corporation of the Township of South 
Stormont 

Request for Proposal RFP 21-2023  

for 

Consulting Services – Long Term Financial Plan (LTFP) 

 

 

The Township of South Stormont invites proponents to submit proposals to provide professional 

services to create a 10-year, Long-Term Financial Plan, as further described in the RFP 

documents. 

 

Contract documents may be obtained digitally by contacting the Director of Finance noted below 

commencing November 15, 2023 

 

Proposals, which shall be clearly marked as to contents, will be received in person, by courier, 

by regular mail, or via e-mail by the Township of South Stormont at 2 Milles Roches Road, Long 

Sault, ON, K0C 1P0 or bids@southstormont.ca until: 
 

11:00 AM, local time, on Thursday, December 14th, 2023 

 
The Township of South Stormont, at its own discretion, reserves the right to accept or reject any 

compliant or non- compliant proposals and advises that the lowest or any proposals will not 

necessarily be accepted. 

 
Questions will be received until 4:30 p.m. local time on November 24th, 2023 and shall be sent in 

writing to the Director of Finance/Treasurer. The Township reserves the right to distribute any 

and all questions (anonymously) and answers pertaining to this RFP to proponents by addenda. 

The final addendum, if applicable, will be issued on November 27th, 2023. 

 

  
Director of Finance/Treasurer 

Cindy Delgreco 
Township of South Stormont 

P.O. Box 84, 2 Mille Roches Rd 
Long Sault, ON  K0C 1P0 

Telephone: 613-534-8889 x.225 
Email: cdelgreco@southstormont.ca 

 
 

mailto:bids@southstormont.ca

